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Well we are up and running again with Legion E-News Letters thanks to the hard work and dedication of 

a couple of good members of the Executive. It’s hard to believe that we are slipping through this great 

summer so quickly and before long we will be preparing for another fall and winter season. A lot has been 

going on at the Legion these past few months and were hoping that the resurrection of the E-News will 

help to bring things more clearly into focus for the general membership. With that said let’s get on with 

the news and happenings around the Legion. 

2016 LEGION MEMBERSHIP REGISTRATIONS. Legion Memberships for 2016 will be available 

starting on the 3
rd

 of September. We encourage everyone to take advantage of the Early Bird promotion 

this year. Early Bird memberships will be set at $45.00 and will run until the 30
th
 of November. On the 1

st
 

of December membership costs will go up to $50.00. Please renew early and save, save, save. 

CITY WIDE REGISTRATION NIGHT.Once again the Legion will be participating in the Annual City 

Wide Registration Night. Volunteers from the Legion will be manning an information booth to pass out 

information on Membership at the Legion and what the Legion has to offer in Yorkton. Registration night 

will be on Wednesday the 2
nd

 of September from 5:30pm until 8:30pm in the Flexi hall at the Gallagher 

Centre. For further information please contact the Legion office during normal working hour’s at 306-

783-9789. 

THE OLD FRIDAY NIGHT BEEF ON A BUN.This traditional Friday night event has been somewhat 

rebranded and will now be known as “Supper at Gunners.” It will of course still be held every Friday 

evening starting on Friday the 11
th
 of September down at Gunners Lounge. The supper will consist of a 

great meal prepared by our ever special caters and the price per meal is a super low $12.00 per plate. Ray 

Sedley has agreed to come back every Friday night to sing and play for us and of course we will have our 

great meat draws and 50/50 draws to round things out. Pool is still free on Friday night as well so why not 

get the gang together and head on down to Gunners starting the 11
th
 of September for a great evening of 

dining and entertainment. 

 

http://www.yorktonlegion.ca/


POOL AND DARTS ANYONE??Pool and Dart leagues are ready to start up again this fall on Monday 

and Wednesday evenings If you are interested in a great night of relaxation and fun why not enquire about 

joining a league today. For further information just contact the Legion office during normal working 

hours. 

SATURDAY AFTERNOON CRIBBAGE WILL BE BACK. Again starting up this fall is Saturday 

afternoon crib. Details regarding time and place will be published as soon as the details are completed. 

SEPTEMBER GENERAL MEETING.This meeting is scheduled for the 30
th
 of September starting at 

7:00PM at the Legion. It goes without saying that these General Meetings are very important to all 

members of this Branch and we therefore encourage all members make an extra effort to attend and 

support our Branch. Please mark your calendars for this event and plan to attend. Bring a friend and 

please pass the word to any other members that you know. Without a strong membership we cannot have 

a strong Branch. 

TV INTERVIEWS. Representatives from the Legion will be interviewed on CTV Yorkton on the 4
th
 of 

September and will be discussing what’s currently happening at the Legion and what the Legion is all 

about. Once the date to air this program is known we will be letting everyone know so that they can tune 

in to watch. 

70 YEAR SERVICE PIN PRESENTATION.The Legion Executive and general membership would 

like to congratulate Comrade John Propp on achieving a bit of a milestone. On the 28
th
 of July 2015 

Comrade President Peter Wyatt had the distinct pleasure of presenting Comrade Propp with his 70
th
 year 

Membership pin at the Yorkton Hospital. Sincere congratulations to Comrade Propp on reaching this epic 

milestone from all the members of Branch #77 in Yorkton. 

 

Well that’s about it for now so have a great rest of the summer and we will see you all again soon at the 

Legion. 
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